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Sumi: How did it go?
Han: Take the receipts out of my pack and
you can see for yourself.

Han: I even have an itemized list of
everything you asked for.
Sumi: And the total cost?
Han: Spiking the Red Bull, $120. Driving
the horny half-drunk Raiders fans to the
ship, $1000. A day of chaos in downtown
San Francisco, priceless.

Sumi: Heh. Heh. Heh. That gag never gets
old. Kris Kosach, your day or reckoning
is here! Mohahahahahahaha.
Han: Sumi, you really scare me.
Sumi: I scare everybody. Deal with it.
Han: Right. I think I'll be waiting in
the car ...

Erica: Turning to domestic news, the
annual "Red Bull Gives You Wings" flying
man contest turned to tragedy today as
some forty-five winged and unwinged
competitors threw themselves off the deck
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of an aircraft carrier in the name of
love? Oh boy ...

 

Erica: Let's go to our reporter live on
the scene. Kris, can you hear me?   Kris: Stop it, you idiots, don't do it!

It's not worth it! Life is too precious!

 

Man: We will give our lives in the name
of the great lady! Jump! Jump!   Crowd: Jump! Jump! Jump!

 

Man #2: I give my life in the name of the
beauty! One second in her presence is
worth my life! AIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIE!

 
Kris: Erica, can you hear me? It's
horrible! Men are just flinging
themselves off the deck of the ship in
the name of love!
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Erica: How totally odd, yet how totally
in character for an event this network
would officially sponsor. Any word on the
identity of the woman they're sacrificing
their lives for?

 
Man #3: All hail the goddess! I shall
give my life for just a second in her
presence! All hail! Now I must die! Boo-
yah!

 

Erica: I guess that breaks the stereotype
about men walking around in purple wizard
outfits on the streets San Francisco. I'm
petrified. Kris, Kris, so who is the girl
they're all literally dying to meet?

  Men: We love TechTV and we love the
goddess! AIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIE!

 

Erica: Well that's a big hint to her
identity, isn't it?  

Kris: Erica, it's horrible, these men
keep seeing me, getting stars in their
eyes, and then throwing themselves off
the deck of the ship in the name of love!
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Kris: Shemp, what are you doing? Not you
too!  

Kris: Shemp, you HAVE my number already!
We spent three hours together today
alone!

 

Kris: What about your wife and kids?
Think about them! Think about them Shemp,
just stop thinking about me!

 

Kris: Shemp, come back! I'll sit on your
lap on the ride home and pretend that I'm
Yoda -- anything!
Shemp: I give my life in the name of the
great lady! AIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIE!
Kris: NOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOO!

 

Erica: Shocking. Just another typical day
in the life of Kris Kosach, TechTV
hottie. After the break we look at
exclusive out-takes from the recent
Michael Jackson documentary. Stay tuned!

 
Martin Bashir: As I approached Neverland
Ranch for our final interview I was
filled with a sense of dread. There were
answers needed to questions Michael had
dodged.
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Martin Bashir: Were his children clones?
What was his connection to Bill Gates?
And by god, why Martin Sargent ...!

  Sweeps week continues after this break!
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